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Looking forward to next week… 
Monday – Clubs start 
Wednesday – KS2 Swimming/Fast 5’s 
Thursday – Soccer 6’s 
Friday – Jeans for Genes  
 
Beech Circus Workshop 

Beech started their Circus Curriculum 
Learning for the term with a fantastic 
workshop testing their circus skills and 
determination! They had the 
opportunity to balance peacock 
feathers, spin plates, juggle and 
become circus performers for the 
morning. Look out for the rest of their 

learning across the term and at Show and Share.  
 
Birch/Oak Planetarium  
Space landed in Oak Classroom this week for the start 
of their Curriculum Learning. They were treated to a 
spectacular sight of stars and 
planets, before being able to hold 
a meteorite. There was so much 
enthusasim and excitement from 
the children, and Mr Johnson, as 
they think about their learning for 
the rest of term! 
 
Bee Workshop 

The whole school took part in a 
Bee Workshop on Tuesday.  
Children were able to look at and 
study live bees. They wore 
special bee glasses which 
enabled them to see what a bee 
sees and sampled honey, which 
they were able to take home.   
 

Homework  
Thank you for your understanding with regards to 
homework this week. As with anything new, there are 
always some teething problems but we hope that these 
have been ironed out and will not be seen next week. 
Please don’t forget that you are able to use the ICT 
suite to supervise your children’s homework on a 
Wednesday afternoon, or your child can use the ICT 
suite on Thursday or Friday lunchtimes to get their 
homework completed.  
 
 
Head Boy and Head Girl  
Speech fever hit the 
school this week as ten 
children put themselves 
forward for Head Boy or 
Head Girl. They were all  

 
so passionate and articulate about the school and their 
vision for the year ahead. Children will be voting over 
the next few days as well as staff and the votes will be 
counted. Look out for the elected pupils next week!  
 
Headteacher Hot Chocolate  

Mr Hulme will be enjoying 
hot chocolate with somebody 
who has gone above and 
beyond during the week. 
This week it went to Kieran 
for his fantastic start to Year 
6! 
 

Celebration Assembly  
We have made some changes to celebration assembly 
this year and will presenting three different Awards 
each week. Firstly, a Values Champion, someone that 
has displayed one of the school values across the 
week, a Writer of the Week for a member of the class 
that has produced fantastic writing and a Mathematician 
of the Week.  
 

Class Values 
Champion 

Writer of 
the Week 

Mathlete of 
the Week  

Birch Leo F Taylah Daniel 

Oak  Jacob S-E Logan M Robyn 

Beech  Rajeev Jai-Enoch  Sophie 

Maple Peter  Kieran  Summer 

 
Attendance  

Whole School Attendance: 98.05% 

Class Attendance % Minutes Late 

Birch 97.24% 0 

Oak  96.25% 8 

Beech  100% 2 

Maple 98.33% 18 

  
Letters sent this week 

Y4 Kingswood Residential 
Jeans for Genes 
School Clubs 
Fast 5’s 
Soccer 6’s 

 
Events 

17.09.18 Clubs start 

19.09.18 Years 1/2 Fast 5’s/Swimming 

20.09.18 Years 3/4 Soccer 6’s 

21.09.18 Jeans for Genes 

24.09.18 Year 6 SATs Meeting 

26.09.18 Year 5/6 Boys Football/Swimming 

27.09.18 Year 5/6 Girls Football 
 


